
“Pontiac Southern Nationals benefits multiple charities” 

The Board of Directors of the Dallas Area Pontiac Association has approved a total of $2,000 to be 

donated to the following charities: 

American Cancer Society - $1,000 

Pontiac-Oakland Museum - $500 

Wounded Warrior Project - $500 

These donations would not have been possible without the support of our sponsors and the 

participation of everyone who attended the show. The 2015 show was a great success and everyone is 

looking forward to next year’s show which is tentatively scheduled for September 24th. In the meantime, 

please remember to thank our sponsors and support them whenever you can.    

 


